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Madam President,
My delegation welcomes and thanks the Delegation of Mongolia for their presentation.
Viet Nam is appreciative of Mongolia’s commitment to uphold international human rights mechanisms and its active role as a first-time member of the Human Rights Council for the term 2016-2018.
We welcome Mongolia’s effective cooperation with the Office of the UN High Commissioner for Human Rights in developing the National Recommendations Tracking Database. We also take good note of their approval of the National Programme for the Elimination of the Worst Forms of Child Labour and the establishment of a national committee to implement the programme.
Viet Nam would like to recommend the following to Mongolia:
1. Continue strengthening welfare and social programmes to improve the quality of life of the people, particularly the most marginalized.
2. Continue the efforts in the protection of the rights of the child.
Finally, we wish the Government of Mongolia a successful review.
Thank you, Madam President./.
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